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Friday family fun in Beban pool

Summary
The City of Nanaimo Parks and Recreation department invites families to have a blast with the weekly family pool
parties in Beban Park pool starting October 7 until December 9.

Every Friday, from 7:00pm to 9:00pm, a number of fun, family-friendly activities will be held including games, large
inflatables, water running mats and prizes.

Strategic Link: Active Lifestyle; Recreation, Culture, Sports and Tourism; Social Equity

Key Points
● Family Pool Party Fridays are held weekly in Beban Park pool starting October 7 and run until December 9.
● There will be a special admission rate of $3 per person.

Quotes
"Looking for something fun to do with the family on a budget? Come out to our weekly Family Pool Parties every
Friday for only $3 per person!"

Taz Hartwick
Recreation Coordinator - Aquatics
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Contact:

Taz Hartwick
Recreation Coordinator - Aquatics
City of Nanaimo
taz.hartwick@nanaimo.ca

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/2cEpP39

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR160929FridayFamilyFunInBebanPool.html

